
 
 

 

 

 

 

May 3, 2021 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support as we all work together to keep our community as safe as 
possible from COVID-19.  We tested 6 people last week and had no new positive results.   
 
At this time, we are still not eating with guests in common areas  inside or outside.  If your guests or 
family have been vaccinated, you can order food to go and eat together in your homes.  We must do 
everything to ensure we are not bringing in potential positive cases and eating together when masks 
are off.   Please be patient and know that one day we will be able to eat with families in common 
areas, but NOT yet! 
 
As of this writing, Floyd County’s positivity rate is still at 5.3%.   
 
Remember that anyone post-14 days of both rounds of the vaccine DOES NOT have to test any longer!  
Unless you have any symptoms or are in a situation that makes you uncomfortable because of size of 
event or close proximity to people you do not know, testing is no longer necessary! 
 
The Governor has renewed the Public Health State of Emergency until May 30, 2021.  We are looking 
forward to hearing what he says for our state. 
 
We kindly ask that you direct any questions or concerns to Tracy Cochran at 706-280-2410. 
 
 
 
 
Laurie Steber 
Executive Director 


